PhiIiE Dagnall

From:

Sent: 01 March 2019 15:19

To: pmods22

Subject: RE: Public Consultation on Proposed Additional Housing Sites - Main Modifications
to the Housing and Economic Development DPD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FAO: Forward Planning Team, Ribble Valley Borough Council

Thank you for inviting Highways England to comment on the Council's proposed additional
housing sites within its Housing and Economic development DPD.

Having considered the location and scale of the proposed additional sites, there are no comments
that we feel we need to make in the context of the operation of the strategic road network.

If you would like to discuss anything about this emait, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Assistant Asset Manager

ighﬁiﬁ iii!and | Piccadilﬁte | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD
Tel:
Web: www.highwaysengland.co.uk.

From: pmods22 [mailto:pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk]
Sent: 01 March 2019 14:48

Subject: Public Consultation on Proposed Additional Housing Sites - Main Modifications to the Housing and
Economic Development DFD

Dear Ribble Valley Borough Council LDF Database Member

*. lease find attached information relating to a current consultation which runs from Friday the 1% March 2019 until
5pm on Friday 12% April 2019 regarding proposed additional housing sites.

If you wish to make a response by e-mail please do so to the following email address:

pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk | |

You may also receive this information through the post. If you wish in future to be contacted solely by email we
would be grateful if you could let us know.

Yours sincerely,

Planning Policy
Ribble Valley Borough Council

Tops for resident satisfaction - 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live (Perception
Survey 2018)



